
Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education ! 

In continuation to the email dated 04, Nov 2022 Gyanotsav - 2079 India 

self-reliant with education organized by the Education Culture Upliftment 

Trust in New Delhi on November 17-19, 2022, competitions, symposiums, 

exhibitions etc. are to be organized related to the implementation of India's 

self-reliant education and National Education Policy - 2020. To register in 

Gyanotsav and participate in competitions, click on the link :- Gyanotsav 

Registration - https://bit.ly/GYanotsav2079 

After 34 years, in 2020, a Bharatiya, innovative, democratic and student-

centered National Education Policy was introduced. This policy needs 

comprehensive discussion and deliberation, so that the people related to 

education may understand its property and pave the way for its smooth 

implementation. There will be a very thoughtful discussion in this 

Gyanotsav on the issue of how education can be a means for enabling 

students, institutes, and our Bharat to become self-reliant. In view of these 

objectives, this third Gyanotsav - 2079, to be held on 17th - 19th 

November, 2022, Shall have following topics related to the vision of "Self-

Reliant Bharat Through Education". 
 

a) Skill development, startups, and research in education. 

b) Implementation of NEP - 2020 

c) Role of education Institutes in Aatma Nirbhar Bharat (self-reliant Bharat.) 

The discussion will be centered on the issue of how educational institutes, 

community engagement, and startups in education and research can 

contribute to making our country self-reliant. About 800 to 1000 vice 

chancellors, Directors, Senior Educationists, and Heads of Institutes from all 

over the country will participate in this event. 

For more information please contact Gyanotsav Organising Committee, 

contact details given in the attachment. 

https://ind01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FGYanotsav2079&data=05%7C01%7CRahul1.chauhan%40lntinfotech.com%7Cd595708b40fb45c2082e08dac49d492e%7C02aa9fc118bc4798a020e01c854dd434%7C1%7C0%7C638038478640980900%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=K%2FmwD9X0rpnXyWiyRsIrs915lsxQosy0AydQ2Il6peE%3D&reserved=0


In view of the above, AICTE requests your Institution(s) to kindly 

disseminate this information among all the faculty members, Students, staff 

& others so they can take the benefits from this event by visiting the 

exhibition during Nov 17-19, 2022. 

PFA: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PG2mNhzB-

n5Ec4j1Eqo1yJMsMWyrO4CI/view?usp=share_link 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PG2mNhzB-n5Ec4j1Eqo1yJMsMWyrO4CI/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PG2mNhzB-n5Ec4j1Eqo1yJMsMWyrO4CI/view?usp=share_link

